Freeport Conservation Commission Meeting
December 11, 2018
Minutes

Attendees; Mike Stumbo, Andrew Arsenalt, Ben Shepard, Ryan Burke, and Guy Blanchard.     Theresa Oleksiw and Dimitra Voulgari was absent.   Associate member Mathew McLaughlin were also absent.
Minutes from the October 2018 were approved. 
Elected officers for 2019; Guy Blanchard continue as Chairperson, Ryan Burke elected Treasurer, and Mike Stumbo continue as Secretary.
Property reports;

Florida Lake – Volunteers from the Freeport Conservation Trust helped with trail clearing and moving material on December 11 – went well.
Guy has the Maine Conservation Corp application for summer of 2019 work about 90% done.

Mike to count bog bridge material at Transfer Station and Ben to figure out needs for summer 2019 work.

Still need a new map at the entrance.

Approved materials used on December 11 Volunteer day (top of subject area). 

Quarry Woods – No report
Hidden Pond – Matt will need help with future work.    Ryan named as Steward.
Hedgehog Mountain – Some of the signs need to be moved.
Other:   Shellfish Commission reneged on agreement to empty dog waste stations.      No more will be installed.     Uninstalled units (3?) are available for sale or at other Town locations.
Conservation Commission ordinance needs review and updating.   Guy will forward existing ordinance to members for review so a discussion can be had during a future meeting.

Adjourned at 7:00 PM
Next meeting will be at 6:30 PM on January 8, 2019 in the Community Center. 

